President PHILIP RUMORE





BUFFALO TEACHERS FEDERATION, INC

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716 881-6678

March 9, 2020

MEMO TO:

Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent, BPS

FROM:

Philip Rumore, President, BTF

RE:

Another Issue that needs a quick response

Another teacher, whose husband is self-quarantined, is concerned about staying home and losing sick days.

Please advise us and staff, in writing, of the District's position and procedures regarding this.

Thank you.

PR:Is